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Dear Parents and Carers of 30hr children who attend Nursery,  
 
I am writing to let you know that there will be some changes in the options for nursery care from the 
Summer term. As you are aware, the government provides funding for 30hrs of childcare per week 
(subject to eligibility).  Our nursery timings currently provide a total of 33hrs 45mins of care each week, 
which does result in a shortfall in funding for the school.  
 
As part of the ongoing efforts to maintain the high-quality care and educational experiences that we offer, 
we will be introducing a daily charge for all children attending the 30-hour childcare and continuing 
with the 33hrs 45mins provision.  
 
Starting from Monday 28th April 2025, there will be a £4 daily charge for this current arrangement. This 
charge will help to cover the additional resources, staff time and activities provided during the extended 
hours. We know that any additional cost may be concerning but please be aware that most local school 
nurseries have been charging for additional hours for many years and this adjustment will help us maintain 
the quality of care we provide to your children.  
 
We understand that this change may come as a surprise and we are happy to discuss any questions or 
concerns you may have. We also understand that this may be an unexpected additional cost. Therefore, 
we are offering two options: -  
 
1. Daily Fee Option: A fee of £4 per day will be charged for the additional 3hrs 45mins each week.    
 
2.   No Fee Option: You may choose to have one session off per week, which will reduce your  

child's attendance to 30 hours per week, which will be fully covered by the government-funded 
hours with no additional fee.  

 
Payments can be made via ParentPay or by government vouchers, the fee will be invoiced on the 1st 
of each month and will be due on the last day of the same month. Please refer to the attached terms and 
conditions for more information, as well as the booking form to confirm your preferred option. 
  
If you require further information or wish to discuss this update in more detail, please feel free to contact 
on 01952 386986 or a2172@taw.org.uk. We are more than happy to assist you. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Lynda Stolic 
Headteacher 
 
Att: Terms and Conditions | Booking Form 


